
Greetings 4​th​/5​th​ Grade Miller Families, 
 

Miller is excited to welcome you and your family to our March Music Concert. This year 
there will be two concerts for 4th and 5th grade, both happening on the afternoon of 
Wednesday, April 1st​. You can find the time for your students class below: 
 

- 1:30pm Concert: 4th Grade Beydoun and Duering, and 3rd/4th Split Kazan. 5th Grade 
Alsabahi and Hammoud 

- 2:30pm Concert: 4th Grade Silva and Traicoff. 5th Grade Moukalled and Zastrow 
 

Students will return to their classrooms to finish the school day, no matter what time 
their concert ends.  

Students have been asked to wear ​Miller shirts​ and ​black bottoms or blue jeans​. This 
does include long black skirts, or shorter black skirts with black leggings underneath. This is an 
effort to look uniform because there will be a video made, which will be available on a district 
Youtube channel, shared through music blogs afterwards.  

If you have any questions, please contact your music teacher. Further information may 
be found on Miss Doan’s music blog, ​https://iblog.dearbornschools.org/doanmusic/ 
 
Musically yours, 
Miss Doan and Mr. Keramaris 
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